
I believe representative Nearman acted in the best interest of all Oregonians to stop the emergency closures of all business and 
schools along with the closure of the capital based on unconstitutional and self serving politics of the Democrats in Oregon. This 
session should be halted until the people are allowed full participation in the legislative process as specified in Oregon’s Constitution 
and the fraudulent emergency is repealed. Representative Nearman is not guilty and should be applauded for his actions to stop 
majority abuses.


